
   

  Parishes of Greencastle and Badoney Lower (Diocese of Derry) 

Fr. Brian Donnelly (Parish Priest and Administrator)    |    (028) 8164 8283 

Fr. James Devine CC   |   (028) 8230 2012   |   greencastleparish1@gmail.com 

 Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time Year A] (8th October, 2023) 

Fr. Roland Colhoun CC   |   (028) 8166 1445   |   ardstraweast@derrydiocese.org 
Parochial House, 164 Greencastle Road, Sheskinshule, BT79 7RU 

 

Evening Prayer of the Liturgy of the Hours: This Sunday’s Vespers (Psalter Week 3)   --   Official Church Evening Prayer in the absence of a Priest will take about 15 minutes 

6.30pm {Gortin)     |     7.00pm (Greencastle)     |     7.00pm (Plumbridge)     |     6.30pm (Newtownstewart, Oratory) 

Weekly October Prayer: “Through this prayer of Christ to which we give voice, our day is sanctified, our activities transformed, our actions made holy. 

We pray the same Psalms that Jesus prayed and come into personal contact with him.”   Pope St. John Paul II (St. Patrick’s Cathedral, 1979) 

Baptismal or Marriage Certificate Requests:     Fr. Donnelly – (028) 8164 8283     |     Fr. Devine – (028) 8230 2012     |     Parish Secretary – (028) 8164 8203 

Diocese of Derry – Safeguarding: If you have any concerns with regards to safeguarding children or adults in need of protection within the Church call 

Marie Gormley, the Diocesan Designated Liaison Person (DLP) on 07596 500 793 or emailing mariegormley@derrydiocese.org (for more info visit derrydiocese.org/safeguarding) 

Maria Bradley   |   (028) 8164 8357   |   07768 395 038 (WhatsApp)  Anne Lench (Parish Secretary)   |   (028) 8164 8203   |   gortingreencastle@derrydiocese.org 

Notices must be sent before Wednesday at 8.00pm 

 

SAT 7 OCT St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 6.00pm Vigil Mass Jim Morris (Ann.) 

SUN 8 OCT 
 Our Lady of Wayside, B’derg 

St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 

11.30am Mass 

7.00pm Evening Prayer, Liturgy of the Hours 

MON 9 OCT St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 
7.30pm Mass 

8.00pm Holy Hour with Confession 

TUE 10 OCT St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 10.00am Mass 

THU 12 OCT St. Patrick’s, Greencastle NO MASS 

FRI 13 OCT St. Patrick’s, Greencastle NO MASS 

SAT 14 OCT St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 6.00pm Vigil Mass 

SUN 15 OCT 
 Our Lady of Wayside, B’derg 

St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 

11.30am Mass 

7.00pm Evening Prayer, Liturgy of the Hours 
 

COLLECTIONS     |     Greencastle: £1,075     |     Badoney Lower: £1,115.20 
 

Praying for Our Dead (Greencastle): We pray for the happy repose of the soul of 
Gene McFarlane (Broughderg) who died this week. We also pray for the souls of 

Jim Morris, Dominic O’Hagan and Fr. Pat O’Hagan whose anniversaries occur at this time. 

May they rest in peace and rise in glory 
 

Cappagh / Badoney CCE – Music Classes: 

Beginners (6.30pm)   |   Intermediates (7.00pm)   |   Advanced (7.30pm) 

For more info call Bridget on 07710 990 616 
 

SAT 7 OCT St. Patrick’s, Gortin 7.30pm Vigil Mass John McConnell RIP (Ann.) 

SUN 8 OCT 
St. Mary’s, Rouskey 

St. Patrick’s, Gortin 

10.00am Mass 

6.30pm Evening Prayer, Liturgy of the Hours 

MON 9 OCT St. Patrick’s, Gortin 7.30pm Mass followed by Confession 

TUE 10 OCT St. Patrick’s, Gortin 12.30pm Mass followed by Adoration until 5.00pm 

WED 11 OCT St. Mary’s, Rouskey NO MASS 

SAT 14 OCT St. Patrick’s, Gortin 7.30pm Vigil Mass 

SUN 15 OCT 
St. Mary’s, Rouskey 

St. Patrick’s, Gortin 

10.00am Mass 

6.30pm Evening Prayer, Liturgy of the Hours 

 

Praying for Our Dead (Badoney Lower): We pray for the souls of 
Christopher McConnell, Mary Kate Morris, Charlie Morris and 

Noreen Devine whose anniversaries occur at this time. 

May they rest in peace and rise in glory 

 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament (Badoney Lower): 
After 12.30pm Mass in St. Patrick’s, Gortin every Tuesday, 

the Blessed Sacrament will be exposed for Adoration until 5.00pm. 

 

John Paul II Award Participants (Badoney Lower): 
Can all parents of the students who are participating call Michaela Bradley (coordinator) 
via WhatsApp on 07713 640 026. Include your name and your child's name. Thank you 
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